
May 23rd, 2022

ÍY SȻÁĆEL Stelly’s Parents & Caregivers,

What a beautiful weekend we have just had! I hope that you all have had to enjoy nature,
family, and/or friends.  Not many reminders for this week after our long weekend.

The Outsiders - The Outsiders is based on the classic novel by S.E. Hinton. The Senior
Drama production runs from May 25th - 27th starting at 7 pm. Doors open at 6:30 pm.
Tickets are $10 and are available in the Main Office (anytime) or at the door on the night of
the production.

UVic Grad Rehearsal - our mandatory grad rehearsal is at UVic this coming Friday.  If
your youth cannot attend, please ask them to connect with Ms. Lizama
(ilizama@saanichschools.ca).

Reminder - I am sure you have all seen Superintendent Eberwein’s email regarding
activities occurring in downtown Victoria.  Please be sure to have a conversation about this
with your child if you deem to this be appropriate for them.

UPCOMING CALENDAR EVENTS:

May 25th - 27th - Sr Drama Production of “The Outsiders”
May 27th - Grad Rehearsal at UVic (Blocks 1 & 2)
June 3rd - Jr Musical Threatre Production
June 13th & 14th - Literacy 10/12 & Numeracy 10 Provincial Assessments

HÍSW̱ḴE, Merci and Thank you,

Melanie Paas Wendy Laws Ryan Braun
mpaas@saanichschools.ca wlaws@saanichschools.ca rbraun@saanichschools.ca
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